
Date: 04 February 2020 

To: the Members of the European Military Secondary Schools Forum (EUMSSF), 

 

Dear all, 

Following our 2nd meeting discussions on ERASMUS+ Key Action 2 we would like to inform 
you that the Military College ”Mihai Viteazul” from Alba-Iulia, Romania is keeping its interest in 
getting the coordinating role in the project.  

Today, 04 February 2020, the Military College "Mihai Viteazul" organized  a coordination 
meeting. Participants from this college and "Stefan cel Mare" Military College together with the 
RO MoD discussed the following related to the topic under consideration: 

 the outcome and objectives resulted from the Lisbon EUMSS forum were presented and 
the initiative on having a key action 2 project under Erasmus + was discussed; 

 CNM MV confirmed its interest in writing the project and CNM ScM expressed the 
willingness in supporting this action. 

During the meeting the following challenges were presented: 

1) Extremely short timeframe for having the project written and forwarded for approval; 

2) Caveats in including  same profile high-schools from the same country in one KA2 
project; (National Agency stressed on the idea that cross sectorial cooperation should 
be used); 

3) Partners willing to be involved in the project shall be identified shortly (recommended 
by the end of the week)  

4) As a precondition, all decided partners should have the ECAS registration and the OED 
(unic code) in order to apply; 

5) The participants shall designate the POC and communicate the contact details to Ms. 
Bratu Cornelia prof.cornelia.bratu@gmail.com  

 the project title, the objective and desired outcome(s) shall be decided by the chosen 
team under the coordination of Ms. Bratu. They will copy later on us all and adjust (if 
required) based on the received input. 

 

For those institutions ready to engage in such a project we would like to kindly ask you to 
designate the POC and communicate the contact details to Ms. Bratu Cornelia 
prof.cornelia.bratu@gmail.com and to the ESDC Secretariat to Mr Symeon Zambas 
Symeon.zambas@eeas.europa.eu , not later than Friday 7 February 2020. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation and remain at your disposal for any further information you 
may need. 

 

With my best regards and wishes for an excellent afternoon 

Best regards 

Symeon  

 

Symeon ZAMBAS 

Training Manager (Mil ERASMUS & CSDP Doctoral School) 
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